
THE GEARS
    Newsletter of The Rotary Club of Everett, MA 

    Meeting: September 23, 2010
Present: Lou, Rosemary, Tim, MJ, Rich A, Carol, Dick O, Joe S, Judy.

Guest: Kathleen O’Meara            

 

Our improve speaker this week was our very own Michael Jordan. Michael told us about his life.  He grew up in Swampscott. His mother could not have any more children after she had him, so they adopted his brother Torry, who Michael describes as a spirited flighty soul.  His dad worked his whole life for GE in Lynn. He was diagnosed with esophagus cancer 7 years ago.  Both his parents are alive, although his father’s life has changed with his illness.

 

Michael played sports in high school and received a full scholarship to North Shore Community College.  While in college, he started working part time at Marblehead Savings.  The bank paid for his final two years of school at Bentley College. While working at the Bank he met his wife Amy.  Apparently, Amy had a bet with her sister as to how long it would take Michael to ask her out!  They live in Peabody with their children Owen 1, Meadow 3, Jay 5, and Damian 14.  They would like to relocate to Charlotte in the future. (Just not next year Michael!)  

 

Happenings:

 

Judy paid a happy dollar for her successful dog show in Medford, which was in the Globe

Joe S paid a happy dollar that Dick suggested Michael as our speaker today

Rich A paid a happy dollar because Lou is wearing pants again instead of his summer shorts

Carol paid a happy dollar to be back at our meetings

 

 

Distrigas is holding an open house for the business community next Weds, 9/30/2010 from 4-6pm at their

New facility at 101 Commerce St.  Call Carol Churchill with any questions. 617-526-8359

 

Next week’s meeting is going to be held Wednesday 9/29/2010 12:00pm at Community Family

The club will make a presentation of $5,000 of the $10,000 pledged to their new facility

The entrance to their new facility will be named for the Everett Rotary

